
ILR Show Superintendent Committee 

Email 

February 9, 2024 

Minutes 

 
An email was sent out to all committee members, we found out Meggan Mumford has served a 2 year 

term as our committee chairperson, so her term is up.  

 

Lisa Paquet volunteered to take this position. All members voted yes. Lisa will be our new chairperson 

for the ILR Show Superintendent Committee.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Julie Hendrikson 

Secretary 

 

 


